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PATIENT PROTECTION AND AFFORDABLE CARE ACT 

DEADLINE HAS PASSED AND DISENROLLMENT FROM TEXAS 

MEDICAID WILL OCCUR JANUARY 31, 2017 
 

The Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (PPACA) requires providers to have 
revalidated their enrollment in state Medicaid programs by September 24, 2016. In 
accordance with PPACA and based on direction from the Texas Health and Human 
Services Commission (HHSC), TMHP has accepted and is processing completed 
revalidation applications received by September 24, 2016. There will be no dis-
enrollment action taken on providers that met this submission date and continue to 
respond to application deficiencies by specified deadlines.  
 
TMHP has begun dis-enrollment actions on providers that failed to submit a completed 
revalidation application by September 24, 2016. These actions will be completed and a 
final dis-enrollment effective date of January 31, 2017 will be applied to any provider 
that failed to meet the application submission deadline. Providers may refer to the 
notification published on August 31, 2016, for details on dis-enrollment actions.  
 
Revalidation Applications Received After the September 24, 2016, Deadline  
TMHP will continue to process revalidation applications that are received after 
September 24, 2016. If a revalidation application is received after September 24, 2016, 
but it has not completed the revalidation process by the final dis-enrollment date of 
January 31, 2017, the provider will be dis-enrolled from Texas Medicaid until the 
application has been approved and finalized. Receipt of a completed revalidation 
application after the September 24, 2016, submission deadline will not cease dis-
enrollment actions.  
 
Additionally, dis-enrolled providers will not be eligible to participate as network providers 
in Medicaid managed care organizations (MCOs) or dental maintenance organizations 
(DMOs) while they are not enrolled in Texas Medicaid.  
 
This revalidation requirement applies to providers that participate in Medicaid Fee for 
Service (FFS), Medicaid managed care, the Texas Vendor Drug Program (VDP), the 
Children with Special Healthcare Needs (CSHCN) Services Program, and in long term 
care (LTC) services administered through the Texas Department of Aging and Disability 
Services (DADS).  
 
To avoid dis-enrollment, and a disruption in claims payment, providers should submit a 
revalidation application to the state or TMHP immediately.  Please visit the TMHP 
enrollment website at http://www.tmhp.com/Pages/Topics/Reenrollment.aspx  for more 
information. 
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